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Cryolab Eersel strives to optimize the 
quality of frozen dog semen. For this 
reason, Meyke van Ineveld conducted 
a research project into the influence of 
different centrifuge protocols in corre-
lation with different thawing protocols 
on the quality of frozen dog semen.

Meyke has almost completed her in-
ternship and we want to thank her and 
wish her every success in the continua-
tion of her education!

In the context of retaining as much genetic 
diversity as possible for different breeds 
of dogs, we try to do a lot of research with 
the help of, among others, Gent Universi-
ty.

In the coming six months, Brit and Michel-
le, both fourth-year students at HAS Uni-
versity in ‘s Hertogenbosch, will join our 
team. They will do their graduation rese-
arch with us.

Good luck Brit and Michelle!
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It is now possible to send frozen semen to the USA in 
a Cryocube. The Cryocube is a lot smaller and less he-
avy than a regular dryshipper which makes shipping 
cheaper. The semen stays at the correct temperature 
for 5 days in a Cryocube. To avoid the risk of thawing,  
for now, we only ship semen to the USA in a Cryocube 
on Monday or Tuesday.

In Australia a beautiful litter of 6 
healthy Vizsla pups was born from 
our frozen semen.
Congratulations on this beautiful 
litter!

As of 1 January 2019, prices have been 
increased by 5%. In addition, the VAT has 
been increased from 6% to 9%.



At the end of 2018 we went to the 
Winner show in Amsterdam. We 
have gained a lot of experience 
with the collection of semen on lo-
cation before freezing it in Eersel. 
We want to thank everyone for the 
pleasant days in Amsterdam!
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From 26 February you can log in to the 
log-in module at www.cryolab.nl. Earlier 
this year, you received an email from us 
with your password. This allows you to 
log in to the login module.
The stock overview of the straws pre-
sent can be seen per male in the log-in 
module. In addition, it also shows how 
many straws are needed per breeding, 
how many breedingunits are stored, 
whether there have been inseminati-
ons and whether a transport has taken 
place.

2019 will be an important year for Cryolab 
Eersel, in which we will move to our new 
premises at Nieuwstraat 63 Eersel. We 
hope to be able to relocate mid-year.


